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Grace isn't a little prayer you chant Eefore receiving a meal.

1t’s a Way to (ive. ~Attributed to j]acqueﬁne Winspear

Homeowners Association
trailmark.org

Board Of Directors

President, Frank Melara

Vice President, Sally Janssen
Member at Large, Candace Cooledge

Welcome to our new board members, 2-year
terms begin immediately:

Amy Stuart

Sandy Farish

A special thanks to Wayne Lupton (Treasurer)
and Jason Sporer (Secretary) for their service
to the TrailMark neighborhood:

TrailMark Committee Chairs
Common Area Committee, Karla Rogers
Communications Committee, Jason Sporer
Design Review Committee, Stephen McKeon
Finance Committee, Lesa Rangel

Social Committee, Juli Hill

Newsletter Editor, Anne Warren

Newsletter Design Editor, Lauren Filter

Management Company

Colorado Management & Associates, Inc.
7430 E. Caley Ave., #120E

Centennial, CO 80111

Phone - 303.468.3746
Fax - 720.748.3021
Email - NHenricks@coloradomanagement.com

Community Manager, Natasha Henricks

TRAILMARK NIGHT AT
THE LIGHTS

DENVER BOTANIC GARDENS AT
SRcLEIERED

Mark Your Calendar for TU ESDAY,
IR RARER 107
From 5FPM - 9PM

SEARIEPICTURES WITEH .S AN
IN THE RED BARN (There will be
a sign on the door of the barn for
TrailMark residents only)

INIS | 25 e L OC O
LATE AND COOKIES

Only $5 PER PERSON TO GET IN
Please Note **PAY AT THE WIN-

DOW THAT SAYS TRAILMARK
RESEPENTERR®

Volunteer this Season at the Trail of Lights:

With the foothills as a stunning backdrop, more than one million twinkling lights illuminate a wind-
ing path through the Colorado countryside. Volunteers are needed to greet guests, help families
in the children’s craft area, and welcome visitors to the historic Hildebrand Ranch House while
sharing the history of the 1880s homestead.

Time Commitment: Shifts are available nightly November 29 - January 1 from 5-9:45 P.M.
Positions:

* (2) Hildebrand Ranch House Volunteers, who will welcome visitors, monitor the house, and
share the history of the site.

* (2) Children’s Craft Volunteers

* (1) Line Control Volunteer

Training will be onsite the day of the event and will be geared towards each individual volunteer
position. For questions please contact: Adam Fedyski at adam.fedyski@botanicgardens.org or
720.865.3565
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Update on West Metro Fire & Rescue (WMFR)
providing emergency response to TrailMark:

WMFR has been providing emergency response to TrailMark since early Spring of 2013. WMFR
is providing these services as part of a Service Agreement with the City of Littleton. Prior to
this agreement, Littleton Fire and Rescue (LFR) was providing emergency response to Trail-
Mark. (LFR’s closest station is approximately 1 mile further than WMFR’s closest station.) To

date, since WMFR has been providing emergency response to TrailMark, response times have im-

proved by about 2.5 minutes. WMFR’s response time (90th percentile) to TrailMark thus far in 2013
is 10:51, whereas LFR’s response time (90th percentile) to TrailMark in 2011 was 13:19 minutes.

WMFR Chief Lombardi indicated that there is room for improvement
on some of the response times to TrailMark thus far.
WMFR could improve upon the “turnout times” associated with some

Littleton

AMYTHING BUT LITTLE

Specifically,

of its emergent calls (they should consistently be 1:10 or better.) Chief
Lombardi indicated WMFR will be working on this issue with its crews.

Update on TrailMark’s ISO
rating and
Homeowner’s
Insurance Premiums:

The ISO has been notified of the agree-
ment between Littleton and WMFR wherein
WMFR provides TrailMark emergency re-
sponse services. Still, residents are en-
couraged to directly provide their insurance
agents with information regarding the agree-
ment, as a change in TrailMark’s ISO rating
may result in significantly lower premiums
for some residents. The letter residents
should provide to their homeowners’ insur-
ance agent can be found at: http://TrailMark.
org/uploads/TrailMark_ WMFPD _Letter.pdf

Goose dropping mitigation!

In an effort to mitigate the massive quanti-
ties of goose droppings that were experi-
enced at the playground last year, the TMMD
board will be temporarily placing coyote sil-
houettes near the playground in Novem-
ber. The silhouettes are designed to act as
a deterrent to the geese, and the board is
hopeful this experiment will help keep the
playground from being over-run with un-
healthy and unpleasant levels of droppings.

TMMD Board Meetings are Public:

The Metro District regular meetings are held on the third
Tuesday in the months of January, March, May, July,
September, and November at 6:30 p.m., at the Trail-
Mark Learning Center. The Board has been working
on the 2014 budget and will be presenting that budget
at the November 14, 2013 meeting. The meetings are
open to the public, and your attendance is welcome!

If you have any questions regarding TrailMark Metro
District business, you can contact our manager, Cathy
Noon of Community Resource Services of Colorado at
(303) 381-4960 or email us at board@tmmd.org.

Photo Courtesy of Steve Harbula



Star Canyon Condos
Welcome to new homeowners, Kevin, Tom and Ute!

Bears, Bears, Bears! This is just a reminder to refrain from
putting your trash out on Monday nights for a Tuesday pick-
up. Also, a few of our recycling bins are being overloaded
and are sometimes unbalanced, causing them to tip over
when the wind blows. Broken glass in the driveways isn’t
fun. DON'T STOP RECYCLING!!!...maybe additional con-
tainers are the answer!

The weather is changing and snow will not be far off. Please
refrain from parking on Freiburg Dr., especially when it
snows, as this prevents the removal company from clearing
the street.

Thanks to Karen O’Keefe
and the Fay’s who hosted
Happy Hours in Septem-
ber and October. We had
great attendance and were
delighted that some of our
new homeowners attended.
The next Happy Hour will be
at Cyndi Parazak’s on Sat-
urday, Dec.14. All residents
are invited. Reminder flyers
will be out the week prior to
the event.

Two other social gatherings include a knitting group and a
book club. Anyone interested in attending either of these
should contact Sharon Elms (gambrellelms@aol.com).

The HOA annual meeting is scheduled for Dec. 3 at 6PM...
AND WE HAVE MOVED THE LOCATION! The meeting will
be held in the conference room at KC & Associates office,
located at 10106 W. San Juan Way, Suite 210, Littleton, CO
80127. This building is located behind the Texas Roadhouse
restaurant on Kipling Parkway.

We wish everyone a joyous and healthy holiday season!

You are Invited by
Mayor Brinkman
to a Littleton
Celebration

The Candlelight Walk returns Friday, No-
vember 29 at 5:30 p.m. in Downtown Little-
ton.

Santa will make his way down Main Street
and ‘magically’ illuminate the lights on the
trees as he reaches each block. Enjoy
merchant open houses, musical entertain-
ment, and bring your camera for a photo
with Santa at Town Hall Arts Center.

Bring a flashlight or purchase candles for
$0.50. Free hot cider will be available at
Town Hall Arts Center, Bega Park or Brad-
ford Auto Body.

Main Street will close to traffic at 5 p.m.
Santa will begin his march down the street
starting at the courthouse at 6:30 p.m. The
event culminates at the west end of Main
Street when Santa calls one lucky child’s
name to help him throw the switch on the
huge live trees next to Melting Pot.

Free parking is available at Arapahoe Com-
munity College. Call 303-795-3863 for
more information.

g P

Do you like the Concerts, 4th of July events,
Corn Maze, and other neighborhood events?
VOLUNTEERS needed to help these events
go on. Help a little or a lot. Please email Juli
Hill, at juliwh@msn.com, if you would like to
getinvolved.




Star Canyon Patio Homes
Annual HOA Budget Ratification Meeting

Please mark your calendar so that you don’t miss the annual Star Canyon Patio Homes
HOA Budget Ratification meeting set for Wednesday November 20t at 6:30 to be held
at Mortenson Elementary School located at 8006 S Iris Way.

In addition to ratifying the budget we will elect a new board member to a three year
term, conduct a homeowner forum and most importantly munch on refreshments.

If you are unable to attend, please fill out a proxy authorizing another homeowner to
cast your vote (your designee must attend the meeting). If you have misplaced your
proxy, contact a board member and a replacement will be provided. It's important that
you attend so that we attain a quorum (minimum of 14 homes represented) and so that
you are able to express your views.

Arrive early to reqister, as the meeting will begin promptly at 6:30.

We look forward to seeing you on the NOVEMBER 20t.

Ed Schans ws2ic@comcast.net

Jim Vandewege jv-schoa@comcast.net

Jerry Mastenbrook jerry@schoa@yahoo.com

It was a dark and stormy night...Oh wait, different story. In mid-September one of
our neighbors was up around midnight getting some water. As she looked outside she
saw an unusual shadow across the street. It appeared to be nosing around a garage
door. As the shadow moved she realized it wasn’t a shadow at all but a large bear! It
looked around a while longer, then ambled down the driveway and headed west. It's
not known where it went - through the green space between the houses, toward the
beaver pond, or further into the Shea homes. Apparently there have been quite a few
sightings in TrailMark this fall so be aware. You never know!!!

D for r Canyon jal Even
The date for our annual HOLIDAY PARTY has been announced:
December 14, 2013
Pinehurst Country Club
6:00-9:00 pm
Watch your e-mail for the R.S.V.P date

These activities continue:

Book Club, 2nd Tuesday, 10:00 a.m.

Men's Breakfast

Bunko, 1st Tuesday, 6:45 p.m.

submitted by Joy Carlson; jcarlson1347 @comcast.net




Things To Do in Denver

40th Annual Turkey Trot
Washington Park
November 28

The Nutcracker
Ellie Caulkins Opera House, DCPA*
November 30 - December 28

A Christmas Carol
Stage Theater, DCPA*
November 29 - December 29

Mannheim Steamroller Christmas
Buell Theatre, DCPA*
November 30 - December 1

39th Annual 9NEWS Parade of Lights

December 6-7

Georgetown Christmas Market
Downtown Georgetown, CO
December 7-8 & 14-15, 10a-6p

*DCPA - Denver Center for Performing Arts

embrechts

Pet & Family Portraits

www.qgigiembrechts.com

First Friday Art Walks
December 6, January 3,
February 7

Located In Your Neighborhood

Book Your Session Today

Studio: 303-972-6460
Cell:  720-722-1502

. December 31

James Bond Ball

The Brass of Christmas Past
Newman Center
December 21-22

TubaChristmas
Skyline Park (Arapahoe & 16th)
December 22

New Year’s Eve Fireworks
16th Street Mall

The Boulderado, Boulder, CO
December 31

Itzhak Periman
Boettcher Concert Hall, DCPA*
January 9

National Western Stock Show
National Western Complex
January 11-26
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Christmas Bird Count

& Holiday Party!

December 14, 2013 gam-2pm
Audubon Center at Chatfield

Celebvate outdoors this bo[iba;g season! Learn how to ibentif;g
bivds. Learn to use binoculars. Be an extra set of eyes for birders

and participate in ASGD's [ocal Christmas Bird Count.

Drink hot chocolate and be merry! FREE for all ages &
excperiences levels! See website for more information:

http://www.denveraudubon.org/programs/family-programs

303.973.9530

., R @AUDUBON
- AN ] SOCIETY
: P R ' - | “,"_\L\ of GREATER DENVER
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Trailmark Learning Center invites you to come
see all the ways our Preschool program
prepares your child for what lies ahead — and
helps keep your busy life on track!

You'll find our nurturing teachers are experts at
making learning fun; to encourage your child’s
development, each day is full of activities that
prioritize academic and social success.

Discover how our convenient location helps you
streamline your day and lets you maximize the
time you spend with your family!

120035-CCL-GEN  © 2012 Knowledge Universe Education LLC. All rights reserved.




Muster Bedroom
VoL o-lng
18 K 130

If you would like to see the second floor, please email me!
Sunny Puckett at sunny@sunnysdenverhomes.com

303-904-4364 www.sunnysdenverhomes.com



Market Statistics

January 1, 2013 - September 30, 2013

TrailMark

AVERAGE AVERAGE NUMBER AVERAGE

STYLE FOOTAGE FLOOR PLAN SALES DAYS ON OF HOMES PRICE PER

PRICE MARKET SOLD FiN. S@. FoOT
2 Story 1531 - 2346 Antero $345,000 2 1 $171
2 Story 1676 - 2277 Huron §335,783 ] 3 3163
2 Story 1813 - 3285 Shavano $376,500 3 2Bk ch,m o $161
2 Story 1961 - 3484 Crestone $431,333 15 ,Mgmﬁ $130
2 Story 2100 - 3781 Windom $432,217 16 2Back Tfop“ 5 $153
2 Story 2567 - 4348 Rosewood §485,625 34 , Mr:u_' - 3153
2 Story 2780 - 3279 Hunter Bluff $438,500 19 1 $155
2 Story 2923 - 4258 Willow Grove $505,000 22 1 $107
2 Story 3215 - 5152 Regal Meadow $515,000 " fackn r:o....s, $153

NEIGHBORHOOD OVERVIEW AVERAGE
“* SALE PRICE: $423,000
+* DAYS ON MARKET: 12
*  PRICE PER FIN. SQ. FOOT: $149
** TOTAL SOLD: 24 (8 Back To Open Space)

% ACTIVE LISTINGS: 4
(4 homes presently under contract in TrailMark)

Protecting Your Equity, One Yard At A Time
Call Sunny

303-904-4364

www.sunnysdenverhomes.com

I Am Never Too Busy For You or Your Referrals! Thank You for Passing My Name Along!

Compliments of: Sunny PUCkett RE/MAX Professionals, Inc. ;g

Bassd on information from Metrokst, Inc., for the period of 01-01-13 through 8-30-13. This basad in whole or i part

by Metrokist, Inc. Metroiis! doss not uarantee nor is in any way responsible for its accuracy. Diata mantained by Metrokst may not reflect all real estate actiity in the market.

9795 W. Freibu-rg Drive, #C

9368 W. Gibraltar Place

TR T

L, S——

9587 W. Trailmark Parkway

8701 W. Cannes Drive

Looking for results? | can sell your home too!
Call Sunny Puckett at 303-904-4364

www.sunnysdenverhomes.com




